
The postulants, novices and Sisters take part
in the Candlemas Day Procession on February 2.

The Sisters enjoy a bountiful meal
provided by a generous benefactor

for a special occasion.

Before praying the Rosary, the Sisters at the Motherhouse 
gather to hear the most recent prayer intentions.

The Sisters meet with our architect to discuss revisions 
of the plans for the extension on the Motherhouse.

The postulants are spending much of their work time 
sewing their habits.

Our Growing Congregation


